
Logan Hegg 
72 Huntington Rd 
Richmond, VT 05477 
(347) 469-6621 

 

David Sander, Bard Hill, Christy Witters, Roger Brown, Katie Mather (Selectboard Members) 
Josh Arneson (Town Manager) 
Town of Richmond 
P.O. Box 285 
Richmond, VT  05477 
(802) 434-5170 

April 5, 2019 

Re: Letter of Interest – Reappointment as Town Representative to CSWD 

Dear Town Manager & Members of the Selectboard: 

Please accept this Letter of Interest regarding reappointment as our town representative on the 

Chittenden Solid Waste District (CSWD) Board of Commissioners. I has been an honor and great learning 

experience to serve our town over the past year as CSWD rep. I appreciate the opportunity to represent 

and support the interests of my community to CSWD, and explore how CSWD policies and strategy 

affect and enhance the wellbeing of our neighbors. This first year has involved learning the background, 

culture, and process of CSWD and its Board, and I appreciate the wisdom and experience of my 

colleague Adam Sherman in helping me understand the ins and outs (literally and figuratively) of this 

organization. 2019-2020 promises to be a significant year for CSWD and its member communities, as the 

District will be considering significant changes to its infrastructure and organics management plan in 

light of Universal Recycling Law (Act 148) implementation. Thank you for the opportunity to serve our 

community. It would be an honor and pleasure to continue in this role. 

Sincerely, 

 

Logan Hegg 


